Outrigger vs. Beretania
Tennis Tournament

by Jeanne Lum

Outrigger had 11 men’s doubles
teams and 7 women's doubles teams
ready to play the Beretania Tennis
Club on Sunday, December 9, but the
tournament was rained out after only
3 matches were completed —
Outrigger leading at that point 2-1.
The women’s teams of Pat
Child/Nani Crowell and Nancy
Bannick/Helen Gyllenberg won their
matches. We will try for a rematch in
the next few months when the
weather is more cooperative.
Beretania has a formidable tennis
lineup and we hope we can get our
best players together again at a later
date.

Other tournaments coming up in
January, February and March will be
with Waialae Country Club, an Inter-
Service League match, and our Club
championships. Watch the bulletin
board for specific dates. If you wish
to play in any of these tournaments
and have not already furnished the
committee with your name and
current telephone number, please
leave this information at the front
desk.



